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From: Paul Michalak
To: BrianKelly@fws.gov
Date: 9/19/2007 10:33:43 AM
Subject: RE: Request for threatened and endangered species information

Brian,
I'm working on an environmental assessment for a Nuclear Regulatory Commission licensing action
concerning an In Situ Leach (ISL) uranium recovery facility expansion in Converse County, Wyoming.
Last June, I sent you a request (attached) for information concerning threatened and endangered species
in Converse County, Wyoming, but I have not as yet received a response. The request letter is in our
docket, but since I didn't actually lick the stamp, I can't be sure it was ever mailed. Anyway, I've attached
the letter. Please note that I inadvertently omitted T35N, R74W Sections 8 and 16 from the area in which
ISL activies could occur.

I have also been on the Mountain-Prairie Region website and found a Wyoming by county list of Federally
listed threatened and endangered species, updated December 2006. I have used this as the basis for
part of the ecological portion of the assessment. Is this list the most current?

If you need anymore infomation on the project, feel free to contact me.

Thanks

Paul Michalak
Project Manager
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Two White Flint North
11545 Rockville Pike
Mailstop T8F5
Rockville, Maryland 20852-2738

Phone: 301-415-7612


